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Welcome Address
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Good Morning, Ladies and Gentlemen, a warm welcome to Infosys, I am Mritunjay Singh, the DC
Head of Pune. On behalf of all of us, a warm welcome to our Pune campus. We would also like to
extend a warm welcome to the people on the webcast who are listening to this live. All the
transcripts & the presentations will be available on our website on the Investor Relations page and
you can get a copy of that later. Some quick facts & figures on our Pune campus. Infosys Pune
started in 1996 with some 45 people and with a turnover of around Rs.1.5 crores. Now, we are
close to 22,000 people and our turnover is around Rs.4,300 crores out of Pune, which is roughly
around 10% of Maharashtra IT exports.
We will start the event with a session by Kris Gopalakrishnan on State of the business, followed up
by a session by Mr. Shibulal on Investing for the future while strengthening the core. All of you
must have received the pen drive. On the pen drive, you will find agendas, presentations & the
feedback form. Please make sure that the feedback form is filled and given to us. It will help us
improve our sessions and also provide a valuable feedback to our speakers. We will also have a
Q&A session on non-linear revenues which will be followed up by three breakout sessions. In the
breakout sessions, we will have heads of our various business units talk about the key trends,
market data & also our strategies to deal with those. After the presentation, you will get an
opportunity to meet with the business unit heads and the various speakers. During the break, we
encourage you to please speak with the senior management or the speakers, if you have any
questions or clarifications. I will also like to take a minute to brief you all about the logistics. This
training centre where we are holding the event, we have also set up a business centre for you in
case you want to have access to internet, phone, fax etc. If you need to put a request for a taxi,
you can contact the front desk, you have to do it before the evening tea break, if you need a taxi
so that we can arrange it in time for you.
All the buildings in this campus are non smoking areas. If you want to smoke, let us know, we will
guide you to the smoking areas. There are designated places where you can smoke. If you have a
question please introduce yourself, speak into the mike because there is a webcast. If you raise
your hand, we will give a mike, please introduce yourself and speak into the mike, there is a live
webcast going on of this whole event and the questions will be responded. Also, included in the
pen drives are the feedback forms which I talked about. The presentations will be available on the
Investor Relation link on the Infosys website. You can access to it. The transcripts will be
available. So please take advantage of the time here, interact with people. If you have any
questions, use the break out if you’re not able to get the answers during the session. With this,
thanks again for attending this event and I would like to invite Kris to start the session.
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